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CALLING ALL TRUCKS!  

From its beginning in 2021, the Crestview Public Library annual Touch-A-Truck just keeps on growing!  

This amazing event was started to encourage families to come out and interact with trucks that they see often 

but never get to use.  What a great way to inspire the next generation of workers or those who want to 

transition to a new career.   

This wonderful family-centered event gets kids of all ages excited about trucks and cars of all sizes and 

functions.  It allows them to experience something truly magical, that will stay with them for life.  They can ask 

questions and learn how the different trucks work and what services they provide to society.  Bring the kids, 

bring your pet-maybe even get a new pet, and explore all the fun to be had.   So come out, bring your work 

truck and be the inspiration for your future employees.   

What better way to spend the day, than sharing with hundreds of kids of all ages why your business 

and job rocks!  This event is a great way to promote your business, network with others, perhaps hand out 

applications, but, most importantly, to make kids smile!  Prepare for a full morning of talking about what you 

do and to have the kids explore your trucks learning how things work.  Come meet and greet your future 

customers.  Promotional materials about your company to hand out is highly encouraged.   

This event is held at the Crestview Public Library, in the side parking lot on March 29th, 2025, from 10 

AM- 12PM.  Trucks need to be in place by 9 AM. 

Please contact Travis (tadams@readokaloosa.org) or Augusta (awhittle@readokaloosa.org) at the 

Crestview Public Library to secure your spot.  We can’t wait to see you there! 
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